SUGHTON

Product Bulletin: Feb 15, 2018
Subject: Lash Style Door Holdback

Stoughton Trailers has implemented an improvement for customers choosing to
upgrade to the Lash style door holdback hardware. Pictured below is placement
of the hardware. The receiver unit (hook with latch) is secured to the lower rail.

The chain is now secured to the door by a handle, replacing the previous version
which employed a tab and a S hook to secure the chain. The additional handle
makes it much easier to open the door safely as well as provides increased
security for the chain.

Please contact your sales representative or 608-873-2500 if you have any
guestions.



